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Townsend, Erle

From: William Freeman <williamfreeman@roadrunner.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 3:21 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

My wife and I have been residents of Rockport for more than 30 years. A rule mandating 

electric vehicles in Maine makes no sense.This type of decision needs to be made by elected 

officials who are accountable for their decisions to their constituents. There are many reasons 

why this action is not appropriate for the State of Maine, including our seasonable cold climate 

which is significantly different from California. In the last few months there has been a 

significant amount of news warning against the carte blanc adoption of electric cars. 

 

This unilateral rule making should not be approved. 

 

Bill and Susan Freeman 


